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The Honorable Steven Johnson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185A-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2541 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2541 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2541 would clarify that certain not-for-profit private postsecondary educational 

institutions accepting payment of fees, tuition or other charges in the form of a credit card or debit 

card are not subject to the provisions of KSA 16a-2-403, which prohibits sellers and lessors from 

imposing surcharges on cardholders who elect to pay by credit or debit in lieu of cash, check or 

similar means. 

 

 The Board of Regents indicates HB 2541 would have no fiscal effect on state revenues or 

expenditures.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Randy Bowman, Corrections 

 Dale Dennis, Education 

 Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


